



Dear “Friends”,


You are cordially invited to join your colleagues from OWWL at the Victor 
Farmington Library (15 West Main St., Victor, NY) on October 5th from 10am to 
1:00pm. 


It is always interesting to hear what other groups do for fundraising, membership 
engagement, volunteer recognition, and the role of Friends and the library, 
library administration, and Board of Trustees. Each group will have an 
opportunity to share what they do and how they do it. We will have NYLA 
representatives attending to tell us what is in store for the Annual Conference in 
Syracuse and the sessions that are planned around Friends groups.


We think this will be a great opportunity to meet with your peers and gain 
valuable information. There is no cost and “morning” refreshments will be 
served. 


Please RSVP by September 15th to friendsofvfl@gmail.com.


Patty Bascomb, Kathy Jewsbury, Cassie Jones, 

Rebecca Campbell & Marian Norton, 

Friends of Victor Farmington Library Executive Team
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